
 

       

Reminder Notice for all Categories of Teachers  
(Regarding Online Study Materials) 

 

As per previous notice, I like to convey my hearty gratitude to my 
colleagues those who have already send the study materials through 
the e-mail (bmmdepartments@gmail.com) for uploading the materials 
in the college website: www.bajkulcollegeonlinestudy.in  

But others are again requested to send the study materials (which are 
not yet taught in your respective regular class) through the e-mail 
bmmdepartments@gmail.com .  

All are again requested to continue this process along with 
mentioning topic and class till the regular opening of the college for 
students’ interest.  

                                                                       Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath  
 Date : 16-04-2020                                              Teacher-in-Charge 
              
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


